
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem wishes happy Easter to Christians

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of the Iraqis Alliance, wishes a memorable Easter to all Iraqi

Christians and tweeted, “The warmest and sincerest congratulations to our loved ones, the sons

of the Christian faith in Iraq and the world, on the occasion of Easter.” Reaffirming that he

holds dear this precious and genuine component of the Iraqi society and values its commitment

to its roots and the land of its ancestors, asking Allah Almighty to return this special day to

them all with security, safety, grace, and blessings.


